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A message fromMrs McGann

Welcome back to the final half term of the academic
year! This photograph shows the joyful relationships
which have formed between our Year 6 children and

their Reception buddies.

There is so much happening this half term. I have tried
to put as many dates as possible in this newsletter for

your diaries. Please note that we have just been
informed that school will once again be used for a
Polling Station. Apologies for any inconvenience

caused but this is a decision which is out of our hands.

Thank you for your continued support.

Year 6 had a
fabulous time at
the Brownlee

Triathlon. It was, as
always, such a
great event!

They swam, cycled
and ran with

enthusiasm and
perseverance,

despite the rain!



The homework is now
flooding in - thank you

for supporting the
children at home. We
love the pictures of the

art gallery visits.

Our Fabulous Foxes are looking amazing in
their leavers hoodies! They have really made us
so proud this year with their hard work and
progress. This bunch of children are so kind,
funny and excellent role models. School will
never be the same again without their wicked

senses of humour!

We have so many exciting opportunities
planned for them this half term to make the end

of their Burton Green journey extra special.

Years 1 and 2 visited
the Clifton Backies
during one of their

science lessons before
half term.

They enjoyed
exploring our local

area whilst
investigating which
plants were growing.



Owls thoroughly enjoyed their art project last half term.
They are incredibly proud of their finished batiks.

St Peters’ School has
once again been

extremely generous and
invited us to meet the
author Alex Foulkes.

The children loved
finding out about her
Rules for Vampires

books and listening to
her funny stories!

Fundraising

St Leonard’s Hospice’s Hero run

OnWednesday 26th June at 2.15pm, all children in
school are taking part in St Leonard’s Hospice Hero run.
This will be on the school field and you are welcome to
come to spectate. I was approached by the husband of
Victoria Kowalczyk, our much loved school cook, who
sadly passed away this year. I know many of you knew
Victoria and greatly miss her warmth and brilliant
personality. The hospice supported their family

considerably in Victoria’s final weeks. I will send out more
details nearer the time.

Cystic Fibrosis Trust - Wear Yellow

Many of you will remember that we celebrate this day in
support of one of the children who attend our school. This
year, the fundraising event will take place on Friday 21st

June. This will be a non uniform day and we ask the
children to wear something yellow, if possible. There will

be a donation bucket on the gate.

In Geography,
Owls followed a
map in the local

area.

They also
identified
human and
physical
features.

In Art, Badgers used
paint to replicate the
well known Monet

painting: The
Japanese Footbridge.

The children worked
incredibly hard to

mix complex colours.



Dates for your diary

Date: Event: Class:

Week commencing 10th June Phonics Screening Check
Multiplication Check

Year 1
Year 4

Tuesday 11th June Garrowby Countryside day Years 3,4,5 and 6

Wednesday 12th June (pm) Musical Connections at St Joseph’s
church

Years 1 and 2

Friday 14th June (am) St Peter’s School Breakfast Beats Years 3,4,5 and 6

Monday 17th June Sports for Champions school visit
(wear sports clothes)

All children

Tuesday 18th June York Sightseeing bus trip Years 1 and 2

Wednesday 19th June Fitness Fun day (wear sports clothes) All children

Friday 21st June Cystic Fibrosis fundraising event -
non uniform and wear something
yellow (if possible)

All children

Friday 21st June 11am Art Gallery visit Year 6

Tuesday 25th June 3:30pm Friends and Family Chess Families of children who attend Chess
Club

Wednesday 26th June 2.15pm St Leonard’s Hospice Hero run All children - parents welcome to
watch

Monday 1st July Seaside trip Hedgehogs

Wednesday 3rd July York transition day (visit new classes) All children

Thursday 4th July SCHOOL CLOSED - POLLING STATION All children

Wednesday 10th July Sports day - Parents welcome to
watch

Morning: Early years and KS1
Afternoon: Key Stage 2

Thursday 11th July Great Yorkshire Show Years 5 and 6

Tuesday 16th July 3.30pm Summer Fair All families



Wednesday 17th July Art Gallery visit Years 3, 4 and 5

Wednesday 17th July Hollywood Bowl Year 6

Thursday 18th July Crucial Crew Year 6

Thursday 18th July 2.30pm Coffee with Mrs French All families

Monday 22nd July Non-uniform/Break up for the
summer

All children

Summer Term Club Offer

Day and time: Age range: Club:

Every Morning 8.20am Reception to Year 6 Free breakfast in the Hall (please
book)

Monday lunchtime Year 4 TT Rockstars club

Monday afternoon KS1 and KS2 Piano and Guitar lessons

Monday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) Football Team training

Tuesday 10.30am Year 3 and 4 Swimming lessons

Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm Key Stage 1 and Reception Multi Sports

Tuesday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 Chess club

Wednesday 8am– 8.40am KS1 and KS2 Sports Breakfast Club (free of charge)

Wednesday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 Multisports

Wednesday 3.20-4.20pm Year 5 and 6 Gardening club



Thursday 8am-8.40am KS1 and KS2 Sports Breakfast Club (free of charge)

Thursday 3.20-4.20pm Reception and Key Stage 1 Summer Sports

Friday 12.30-1pm Years 2,3,4,5 and 6 Young Voices Choir

Friday 3.20-4.20pm Key Stage 2 Summer Sports

Community Events


